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Congratulations to both our Y4 and our Y5 class who recorded 99.4% attendance last 
week.  Congratulations! 

 
 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

14.2.2025 Whole School 

28.2.2025 Y3 

7.3.2025 Y2 
14.3.2025 Y1 

21.3.2025 EYFS 
28.3.2025 Whole School 

4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 
Whole School   ** time and 

venue to be confirmed 
 
 

  



 
Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

 
Noah (Y5) had a great weekend playing for his team Rainford Rangers U10’s.  The team 

have recently appeared in the local newspaper proudly displaying the new kit from their 
sponsors.  Congratulations Noah! 
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Musical Theatre Afterschool Club 

 

When we return after the half term holiday, we will be running a musical theatre club for 

our Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 children.  The club will take place on Wednesdays, starting 26th 

February from 3.30pm -5.00pm 

 

 The club will run for the next three half terms, taking us into July.  Towards the end of 

the final term, we will be presenting our show to family and friends who will be given the 

opportunity to come along and watch the performance with ticket sales going to a 

chosen charity. 

 

The cost per half term is £25.  Please make sure your child is happy to attend for the full 

three half terms before booking a place. 

 

Last year the group delivered a fantastic production of Alice in Wonderland.   

The production for this year is Peter Pan. 

 

Bookings can be made on the Schoolmoney 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 



New Term Afterschool Clubs 

We have three fantastic clubs running next half term. 

Football – Mondays – Y4, Y5 and Y6 - £30 for 6 weeks 

Gymnastics – Tuesdays – Reception to Y6 - £30 for 6 weeks 

Musical Theatre – Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 - £25 per half term 

Full details have been sent out on our Schoolspider App.  Places can be booked on the 

Schoolmoney App.             

 

Half Term Holiday 

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday, 14th February for the half term holiday. 

We open again on Monday, 24th February 2025 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


